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Dear Colleague 
  
 
I hope you are well. We are pleased to announce that this year's Lambeth School Rep 
campaign has begun. 
  
As part of the campaign, we are asking if any member who might be interested in becoming a 
School Rep could complete a short survey. It takes under two minutes and can be accessed by 
clicking here: https://forms.office.com/r/C0LE7QxE2d 
  
For a short introductory message from one of our Lambeth School Reps, here is a 
video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p5-4UCoc-fs 
  
To change any of your personal details, i.e. address, employer, contact information, please login to 
the MyGMB section of the national website here (using your membership number and your email 
address): https://www.gmb.org.uk/mygmb-login 
  
May I remind all members that Christine Golding, Lambeth's GMB School Convenor, can be 
contacted at Christine.Golding@gmbactivist.org.uk or on 020 7926 6993. 
  
If you have a colleague currently not in GMB, Britain's largest support staff union, then they can 
join us by clicking on this link: https://www.gmb.org.uk/join-gmb 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Peter Roberts 
GMB Officer 
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